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Registration for Chicago Housing Authority’s (CHA) 18th annual Operation Warm Coat Distribution
and Resource Fair is open. It is available to eligible families living in public housing and participants
of the Housing Choice Voucher (HCV) program with children roughly 14 years and younger.
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So far, 2,900 families have registered for the Oct. 25 event at the UIC Forum. CHA and national non-
profit Operation Warm are expected to distribute 5,000 new winter coats at the event, which also
includes a service fair with about 30 organizations offering services and giveaways. Registration is
open until coats run out and coats are going fast.

Register today at coats.thecha.org.
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